
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 

MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 27, 2021 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTION RESULTS 

Here are the final results of the elections for this year’s ASB, including ASB officers 
elected in the spring.  

ASB:  President-Lara Rupnawar; Vice President-Leisel Geyer; Secretary-Abby Curtis; 
Treasurer-Francesca Thurreson 

12th Grade:  President-Daxton Bloxham; Vice President-Abby VandenDries; Secretary-
Kloee Harris; Treasurer-Anna Marie Reed 

11th Grade:  President-Lorena Albright; Vice President-Lena Daniel 

10th Grade:  President-Abby Ratliff; Vice President-Savannah White; Secretary-Deanna 
Helvie; Treasurer-Madison Michlanski 

9th Grade:  President-Emily Krauss; Vice President-Claire Crawford; Treasurer-Camble 
Ellis 

MEETINGS 

Student Council meeting on Tuesday during HS lunch in Room 1 to get started on 
preparing for Homecoming! 

All 8th graders meet during break on Thursday for your class photo. 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

Help wanted:  Need someone to do horse stable work.  Hours vary and pay starts at $15 
per hour.  Come see Mrs. Duval in counseling to get more information. 

FOOD SERVICES 

Free breakfast and lunch are available through the end of the school year for ages 18 
and under.  If you qualify for free and reduced lunch, you should still fill out the 
application form in order to qualify for other services available to you. 

SENIORS 

Class Rings and Letterman Jackets will be on display for ordering during lunch on Friday.  
Order packets are available in the office. 

Financial Aid Night for seniors and their parents will be Oct. 12 in the Student Center 
beginning at 6:00pm. 

 


